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10 DOWNING STREET
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THE PRIME MINISTER 25 June 1979

J
Thank you for your letter of 6 June about

Sir Harold Wilson's Committee on the Functioning

of Financial Institutions.

I agree with you that it would be helpful to

see the Committee's findings without unnecessary

delay. However, I understand that the members have

set themselves a fairly firm deadline of the end of

the year, and if they are to assimilate their material

and present a cogent report I do not see that I can

impose an alternative date.

Nicholas Goodison, Esq.


